
Y5 MATCH REPORT      

Prepared by: Isabella  
Date: Wednesday 16th October 2024 

Time of match: 16:00-17:00 

Location: Battersea Park

Falkner House team members: 

First half

• Poppy (GS)
• Isabella (GA)
• Clemence (C)
• Celia (GK)
• Vivienne (GD)
• Elizabeth (WA)
• Allegra (WD)

Second half 

• Poppy (GS)
• Isabella (GA)
• Clemence (GK)
• Celia (GD)
• Vivienne (C)
• Elizabeth (WA)
• Allegra (WD)

Team played: Garden House 

Score: 7-2 (Falkner House – Winners!) 

Report 

The team was in good spirits on the way to the match. To calm our nerves, 
we started a sing-a-long to some of our favourite tunes. When we arrived, 
there was a mixture of nervousness and excitement amongst the team 
ahead of the match. 

After we put our bags down, we went over to Miss Mulloy to find out what 
positions we were playing. After we were handed our bibs, we ran over to 



the court we were playing on. We did some warm-ups, the Garden House 
girls arrived and then it was time for the match…. 

Our markers from the opposition came over and we all got onside. 
Clemence and the Garden House Centre did “Rock, Paper, Scissors” to 
decide who got possession of the ball first. The Garden House Centre won 
and the whistle blew to start the game. 

Garden House started on the attack and managed to get the ball all the 
way to their shooting D. The Goal Attack shot and fortunately missed. 
Celia quickly caught the rebound and passed to Allegra. We were then 
able to get the ball up the court to our shooting D. I took a shot and it went 
in! We all cheered and reset back into our starting positions. 

For the remainder of the first half we dominated the game with a flurry of 
goals from Poppy and myself and with some great interceptions from 
Vivienne and Celia. Elizabeth also did a great job with getting the ball up 
the court allowing us to score. Miss Mulloy blew the whistle for half time 
and we gathered round and heard that the score was 5 – 1 to Falkner 
House! 

We continued playing well in the second half. Celia was passed the ball 
but everyone was heavily marked. We were worried it was going to be an 
overheld ball but, just in the nick of time, Allegra found space and was 
able to be passed to by Celia, which resulted in another goal for our team. 

Garden House managed to pull one goal back. However, we finished the 
game strongly by adding another goal to our total. The final score was 7 
– 2. We ended the match by doing three cheers for Garden House. It was
a great match and everyone who played should be very proud of
themselves.


